From: Bbosa, Rashid - E&E [mailto:Rashid.Bbosa@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 29 February 2016 15:42
To: Victoria Barrett
Cc: Hamer, Katherine - E&E
Subject: Ref: 16/00616/ADV - Highway Adjacent To Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

Hi Victoria,

I have looked at the documents submitted in support of the application referenced below and wish to make the following recommendation;

Application Summary

Reference: 16/00161/ADV

Location: Highway Adjacent to Shipton Road, Shipton On Cherwell

Description: RETROSPECTIVE - 1 No non-illuminated advertisement sign  

Recommendation:  No Objection. Oxfordshire County Council as Local Highway Authority hereby notify the Planning Authority that they do not wish to object to the grant of planning permission.

The proposals outlined in the application are not likely to have any adverse effect on highway safety and transport network.

For a further discussion on this, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Rashid
Rashid Bbosa
Transport Engineer – Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Localities Team – Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House Oxford OX1 1NE
Mobile: 07917534264
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